
STEWARD'S REPORT

Geelong
Friday, 10 Feb 2023

Weather conditions: Fine

Track condition: Good

Officials for Meeting

Steward in Charge: S. Sutton

Stewards: C. Day, C. Golledge & C. Curtis

Judges: R. Drew

Lure Drivers: J. Haigh

Starter: D. Robertson

Kennel Supervisor: S. Ettridge

Kennel Attendants: M. Tippett, C. MacLeod, R. Smith & C. Smith

Veterinarian: Dr. Craig Finlayson

Race 1
THE BECKLEY CENTRE GEELONG

HT1
7:09 pm
400m

Maiden Heat

Lady Sharp was quick to begin. Panama Girl and Melton Boy were slow to begin.

Aston Fonda (marred Magnetic Force soon after the start) underwent a post-race veterinary examination –
no apparent injury was reported. Stewards spoke to Trainer Ms M. Mallia regarding the greyhound’s racing
manners soon after the start. Acting under the provisions of GAR 123 Aston Fonda was charged with
marring. Ms Mallia pleaded guilty to the charge, Aston Fonda was suspended for 28 days at Geelong only
and must perform a satisfactory trial in accordance with GAR 127, and pursuant to GAR 132, before any
future nomination will be accepted.

Stewards spoke to Mr. Daniel Gibbons regarding the racing manners of Aldren Bale in the home straight.
After hearing submissions from Mr. Gibbons, viewing the available race footage and having their own
observations, the Stewards issued a warning to connections regarding the greyhound’s racing manners in
the home straight.

A post-race sample was taken from Aldren Bale - winner of the event.

Race 2
MILLERS MUZZLES HT2

7:27 pm
400m

Maiden Heat

Mist Fred – Late scratching at 5:57pm on the advice of the On–Track Veterinarian (GAR 92) due to a left
hindleg medial tibial injury. A 10 day stand down period was imposed.

Redshift Whiskey and Oreana Bale were quick to begin. Tessa Nature was slow to begin. 

Stewards spoke to representative Mrs. Andrea Daily regarding the racing manners of Tessa Nature in the
home straight. After hearing submissions from Mrs. Daily, viewing the available race footage and having
their own observations, the Stewards issued a warning to connections regarding the greyhound’s racing
manners in the home straight.

Race 3
SPORTSBET WE LET THE DOGS OUT 

7:49 pm
400m

Grade 7

Blackpool Blade and She's The Grouse were quick to begin. Rushmore Red was slow to begin.

Blackpool Blade (contacted the rail turning off the back straight) underwent a post race veterinary
examination  – no apparent injury was reported.

A post-race sample was taken from She's The Grouse - winner of the event.

Race 4
THE YARDZ SOCIAL CLUB

8:08 pm
460m

Mixed 6/7

Judy's Redeemer – Late scratching at 6:33pm on the advice of the On– Track Veterinarian (GAR 92) due to
external parasites. 

A pre–race sample was taken from Osprey Diva.

Aston McEnroe was quick to begin.

Here To Talk underwent a post-race veterinary examination – no apparent injury was reported.

Race 5
GEELONG TO SANDOWN (1-4 WINS)

HT1
8:27 pm
520m

Restricted Win Heat

A pre–race sample was taken from Bern By.

Strawberry Sweet was quick to begin. Bern By was slow to begin.

Silk (marred Mystic Moment in the home straight) underwent a post-race veterinary examination and was
found to have split webbing on the left hindleg. A 14 day stand down period was imposed. Stewards spoke
to Trainer Mr D. McKenzie regarding the greyhound’s racing manners in the home straight. Acting under
the provisions of GAR 123 Silk was charged with marring. Mr McKenzie pleaded guilty to the charge, Silk
was suspended for 28 days at Geelong only and must perform a satisfactory trial in accordance with GAR
127, and pursuant to GAR 132, before any future nomination will be accepted.



Race 6
GEELONG TO SANDOWN (1-4 WINS)

HT2
8:49 pm
520m

Restricted Win Heat

A pre–race sample was taken from Why Not Pearl.

Go Seek Kotoni was quick to begin.

A post-race sample was taken from Just Vic - winner of the event.

Race 7
GEELONG PRINTING

9:08 pm
400m

Special Event

Dr. Matrix, Action Girl and Malo Magic were quick to begin. Nicolson Bale and Zella Bale were slow to
begin.

A post–race sample was taken from Malo Magic - the winner of the event.

Race 8
NP ELECTRICAL

9:27 pm
460m

Mixed 4/5

Aston Gamble and Gladiator Hulk were slow to begin.

Race 9
PARKER PUMPS

9:49 pm
460m

Grade 5

Astro Boy, Maximum Gracie and Daksha Bale were quick to begin.

A post-race sample was taken from Xyloid Bale - winner of the event.

Race 10
DOWNLOAD THE WATCHDOG APP

10:06 pm
460m

Grade 5

Goodbye Ben and Quincee Bale were quick to begin.

Race 11
TOPCAT VIDEO PRODUCTIONS

10:29 pm
400m

Mixed 4/5

Marshall's Mate and Ieisha Bale were quick to begin. Orson Leigh and Blackpool Koa were slow to begin.

Race 12
SPORTSBET EVERY DOG HAS ITS

DAY
10:47 pm

400m
Grade 5

Uforo Bale – The frequency of racing was discussed with kennel representative Mr. Luke Harris, the
comments were noted. 

Why Not Ajay, Oliver Bale and Market Scooby were quick to begin. Slingshot Woody was slow to begin.

Uforo Bale (frequency of racing) underwent a post-race veterinary examination – no apparent injury was
reported.

A post–race sample was taken from Mad Brax – the winner of the event.




